
CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 The Okaloosa County School Board’s Auditor Selection Committee Meeting 
scheduled for Monday, October 31, 2011, in the School District Administration Building 
in Fort Walton Beach for the purpose of reviewing responses to RFQ 12-Q01 
Independent Audit of Okaloosa District Schools Internal Funds and Financial 
Transactions and RFP 12-P03 Auditing Services has been cancelled. 
 
BY: Alexis Tibbetts Ed.D., Superintendent and Corporate Secretary 


